
.  
NO SCHOOL - Monday, February 17th - Presidents’ Day

Full day care is available at Bandelier Elementary. 3309 Pershing Ave SE, Albuquerque,
NM 87106
Please ensure that your child/ren are registered! Registration numbers allow us to staff
to the expected number of children attending. If your child/ren are not registered, we
may not be able to take them for the day based on staffing. 
Student drop-off and staff parking lot can be found on the corner of Wellesley and
Burton. 
Full day hours are 7 am - 6 pm
A sack lunch that doesn’t need heating or refrigeration is required! 
A.M. snack will be provided!

Reminder! Your child/ren must be signed in when you arrive for morning program.
Students can be dropped off when breakfast begins at 7:45 am. Please make sure to sign
out your child/ren at the end of the day in afternoon program as well. We can access your
information if you need any help with the sign-in/sign-out process.

Children’s Choice Chronicle

Inez

~Site Phone: (505) 382-1914
~Office Phone: (505) 296-2880 ~Site Email: inezcc@childrens-choice.org
~Billing Email: Sara@Childrens-choice.org 
~Registration Email: Welcome@Childrens-choice.org
~Financial Assistance Available: nmececd.org or call 1 (800)-691-9067

HELPFUL INFO

February 17th - 28th Announcements and Reminders!

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=7079dee2bbae33dbJmltdHM9MTcyNjc5MDQwMCZpZ3VpZD0zMjZlNTJjMi01YjA0LTZkN2EtMDdhNC00MWI5NWFlMjZjMTUmaW5zaWQ9NTc5MA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=3&fclid=326e52c2-5b04-6d7a-07a4-41b95ae26c15&u=a1L21hcHM_Jm1lcGk9MTI3fn5Vbmtub3dufkFkZHJlc3NfTGluayZ0eT0xOCZxPUJhbmRlbGllciUyMEVsZW1lbnRhcnkmc3M9eXBpZC5ZTjg3M3gxMjc3MDA4MjY4OTM1MzQ3ODU3NiZwcG9pcz0zNS4wNzEyNTg1NDQ5MjE4NzVfLTEwNi42MDcwMDk4ODc2OTUzMV9CYW5kZWxpZXIlMjBFbGVtZW50YXJ5X1lOODczeDEyNzcwMDgyNjg5MzUzNDc4NTc2fiZjcD0zNS4wNzEyNTl-LTEwNi42MDcwMSZ2PTImc1Y9MSZGT1JNPU1QU1JQTA&ntb=1
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=7079dee2bbae33dbJmltdHM9MTcyNjc5MDQwMCZpZ3VpZD0zMjZlNTJjMi01YjA0LTZkN2EtMDdhNC00MWI5NWFlMjZjMTUmaW5zaWQ9NTc5MA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=3&fclid=326e52c2-5b04-6d7a-07a4-41b95ae26c15&u=a1L21hcHM_Jm1lcGk9MTI3fn5Vbmtub3dufkFkZHJlc3NfTGluayZ0eT0xOCZxPUJhbmRlbGllciUyMEVsZW1lbnRhcnkmc3M9eXBpZC5ZTjg3M3gxMjc3MDA4MjY4OTM1MzQ3ODU3NiZwcG9pcz0zNS4wNzEyNTg1NDQ5MjE4NzVfLTEwNi42MDcwMDk4ODc2OTUzMV9CYW5kZWxpZXIlMjBFbGVtZW50YXJ5X1lOODczeDEyNzcwMDgyNjg5MzUzNDc4NTc2fiZjcD0zNS4wNzEyNTl-LTEwNi42MDcwMSZ2PTImc1Y9MSZGT1JNPU1QU1JQTA&ntb=1
mailto:Manzanomesa@childrens-choice.org
mailto:Sara@Childrens-choice.org
mailto:Welcome@Childrens-choice.org
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February 17th -  28th
MONDAY FRIDAYTHURSDAYTUESDAY WEDNESDAY

24

19 20

26 27

18

NO School
Full Day

Care
Available at

Bandelier
Elementary

Phases of the
Moon with

Mikaila

Phases of the
Moon with

Mikaila

Food Fridays
with JuanitaAnimal

Acting with
Mikaila

Community
Food

Pantry
with Zoey

Balloon Cup 
SHooters with

Taryn

Katherine
Johnson’s
Rockets

with Thanh

Katherine
Johnson’s
Rockets

with Thanh

Food Fridays
with JuanitaStrawberry

DNA with
Taryn

Older Kids
Club with

Zoey



CC Inez

NEWS

Printmaking was a new
experience for many of our
kids. They learned to how
to transfer prints onto
paper and canvas tote bags
to take home!
Activity members started
by drawing their designs
onto foam tiles to make a
carving. Then, they used
the rollers to apply ink to
their tiles and press them
onto their paper or tote
bags. There were all kinds
of designs made. 
“Mine is a guy if he was in
Minecraft.” - Ivan D.
Printing words and letters
were a particular challenge.
Some of the printers tried to
make, Inez Rockets, and
quickly learned that they
need to write backwards!
The older kids were given the
special opportunity to carve
their designs into a linoleum
block. This proved to be a
tricky technique, but worth it!

PRINTMAKING



CC Inez

BINGO NIGHT THROWBACKS!
NEWS

We recently had our first Bingo Night of
the semester! A huge thank you to all
the families that attended and joined in
the fun!
We played pretty standard bingo but
with a couple big changes. The bingo
boards were actually CC Inez themed.
Rather than the typical bingo letters, our
boards were a 4X4 using the letters, I - N
- E - Z.
All of the icons were based off of
previous activities that the kids have
done, recurring clubs, or items in the
environment that the kids love! The
caterpillar on the playground is a good
example. 
Bingo dabbers and stickers were placed
all over the cafeteria for people to easily
access and use. 
The CC staff worked hard to find prizes
that the whole family would enjoy. So,
we went with prize kits that everyone
could participate in!
Check out the next page to see the
Bingo winners and what prize they
chose!
Family nights are an opportunity for the
whole CC community to come together,
play, eat, and get to know each other.
Whether you’re just a morning program
family or a drop-in, everyone is invited!



CC Inez

BINGO WINNERS!
NEWS


